
The Australian Friend Committee 

 
PART A: REPORT 
Achievements/Activities 
We have produced four issues of The Australian Friend this year, in both the on-line and printed 
versions.  The electronic version has gone on line on the first Monday of the quarter, and the printed 
version as soon thereafter as the typesetter and printer can produce it.  PDF files of the printer version 
are placed on the AYM website. 
  
Issues/Analysis 

• Our committee covers NSWRM, VRM and CRQ, but some input from other RMs in sourcing 
material would be helpful. 

• We have only one member with the experience to mount the publication on line.  Someone 
willing to develop these skills as back-up would ensure continuity. 

• The NSWRM members have served on the committee for over 10 years.  Although they are 
willing and able to continue in this role, they accept that some members of the Society may feel 
the need for change. 

 
PART B: ITEMS FOR CONSIDERATION 
None. 
 

Committee members: Margaret Clark (CRQ), Rae Litting (NSWRM), Sue Parritt (VRM), and David 
Swain (NSWRM)  
Contact: CAustFriend@quakersaustralia.info  
 
 


